
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Marissa, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Wednesday, March 15, 2023 9:41 AM 
Marissa Ramos 
Melinda Watts 
RE: DN 20220149 Suffix Update Request 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/15/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02228-2023 

Thank you for the clarification. The suffix DN 20220149 has been updated from WS to SU per your 
request below. 

Dorothy 

From: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 9:37 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: DN 20220149 Suffix Update Request 

Hi Dorothy, 

Staff kindly requests the suffix of Docket No. 20220149-WS be changed to SU to reflect Sebring Ridge Utilities, Inc. as a 
wastewater only utility. 

Sebring previously provided both water and wastewater services, however, the Utility's water services were transferred 
to a governmental entity in 2005 (PSC-05-0953-FOF-WU) and currently the Utility only provides wastewater services. 

Thank you, 

Marissa Ramos 
Division of Engineering - Supervisor 
Florida Public Service Commission 
P: (850) 413-64 73 
F: (850) 413-6474 
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